

Dear Parents

In light of the recent instructions we have been receiving in relation to social distancing, I believe it is important that for the school to remain open, we should do all we can to eliminate the risk of cross infection. With this in mind, I have decided to postpone parent teacher discussions planned for Weeks 9 and 10. We are investigating alternative ways of communicating your child's progress to you.

I apologise for this inconvenience but trust you will understand why I am taking such action. I am committed to doing all I can to keep the school open and for students to have the sense of normality of coming to school each day which I am sure will be good for their overall wellbeing.

Yours sincerely

Pfavilla

Rick Favilla

PRINCIPAL

18TH March